Mar 11, 2019

Committee Member

Dear Member,

An Act Concerning Aid in Dying for Terminally III Patients (HB 5898) was introduced by Rep. John Steinberg and is being considered by the Joint Committee on Public Health.. This legislation would allow mentally capable, terminally ill adults with six months or fewer to live the option to request and receive a doctor's prescription for medication they can decide to take to die peacefully if their suffering becomes unbearable. As your constituent, I ask that you support this important legislation.

For me, this issue is personal. I am alone. If I reach a point where I cannot enjoy music, recognize others, eat, and/or have to live on pain meds and/or tubes, I want to have someone turn off the engine on the vehicle (body) I have used to travel through this lifetime, so that "I" (spirit) can relax and go on. PS> I also am low income and cannot afford 24-hour care.

Seven states and the District of Columbia currently authorize medical aid in dying. Rep. Steinberg's legislation empowers terminally ill individuals to determine their end-of-life options. That power is in the in the hands of the patient, not the medical provider -- a critical safeguard that provides Connecticut residents with a transparent, regulated medical practice that ensures terminally ill individuals are protected.

Please support HB 5898: An Act Concerning Aid in Dying for Terminally III Patients.

Sincerely,

Ms. Judith Passmore Court St Middletown, CT 06457 (222) 222-2222 judith.passmore@gmail.com